
 
 
 
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

JONESVILLE COUNCIL RECOGNIZES BOYLE 

 

The Jonesville City Council recognized Wastewater Treatment Plant Superintendent Brian Boyle 

for more than 40 years of service to the citizens of Jonesville at their meeting on Wednesday 

night.  Boyle has announced his retirement from the position at the end of the month. 

 

Mayor Gerry Arno presented Boyle with a proclamation from the City Council that noted that 

he has served in every position at the Plant.  “Your conduct and service have been an example 

to others and garnered the respect of your peers in this City and in the water and wastewater 

industry,” Arno said.  

 

Former Wastewater Treatment Plant Superintendent Rick Mahoney shared stories of his time 

working with Boyle.  He noted his years in the industry and called Brian, “one of the best” he 

had worked with. 

 

In accepting the proclamation, Boyle reflected on his time working at the Plant with Mahoney 

and others.  “We’ve had more fun at a job than we should have,” he said.  He thanked the 

Council for supporting the staff over the years, allowing them to be successful in serving the 

community well. 

 

Later in the meeting agenda, the City Council approved the recommendation from City 

Manager Jeff Gray to name current Assistant Superintendent Ed Hughes as Interim 

Superintendent. 
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Boyle_Arno.jpg – Mayor Gerry Arno presents a proclamation to Wastewater Treatment Plant 

Superintendent Brian Boyle on behalf of the Jonesville City Council recognizing Boyle’s more 

than 40 years of service to the people of Jonesville. Boyle will retire from his position at the end 

of May.  Pictured (left to right): Mayor Gerry Arno, Wastewater Treatment Plant 

Superintendent Brian Boyle. 
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Contact Information: 

Jeff Gray, City Manager 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville, MI 49250 

(517) 849-2104 

jgray@jonesville.org  


